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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid gro wth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State 

provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and 

the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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Overnight Closures of I-295 and Beach Boulevard Ramp Planned Aug. 
18-22  

 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of the widening and resurfacing improvement project 

on I-295 from J.T. Butler Boulevard (SR 202) to Beach Boulevard (SR 212), nightly 

closures of I-295 from Beach Boulevard to Town Center Parkway and the I-295 North 

exit ramp to Beach Boulevard are planned Sunday, Aug.18 to Thursday, Aug. 22. 

• I-295 South closed nightly from 9:30 p.m. to 5 a.m.: Drivers will detour via 

westbound Beach Boulevard, southbound St. Johns Bluff Road and eastbound 

Town Center Parkway to access I-295 South.  

 

• I-295 North/I-295 North ramp to Beach Boulevard closed nightly from 10 
p.m. to 5 a.m.: Drivers will detour via westbound Town Center Parkway and 

northbound St. Johns Bluff Road to access Beach Boulevard. Drivers will 

continue on eastbound Beach Boulevard to access I-295 North.  

Hubbard Construction Company, Inc. is expected to complete the $19 million 

improvement project in late 2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly known as Twitter) or at MyFDOTNEFL on 

Facebook. 
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